
The Budapest Centre for Mass Atrocity Prevention is seeking interns. All applicants are expected 
to have an interest and some knowledge in preventing mass atrocities and promoting human 
rights. All applicants are also expected to possess strong skills in reading and writing in English, 
as well as in using web-based meeting software and some experience in web-design. All 
applicants should be proactive and able to work both independently and remotely in a team.  
  
Applicants can apply to one of two tracks: (1) the use of artificial intelligence (AI) in preventing 
atrocity, or (2) the Responsibility to Protect (R2P) and its critics. Track 1 on AI is a research 
position in which interns will help in the collecting and analyzing of data regarding countries’ 
artificial intelligence capacity. Applicants to this track should have experience in conducting 
research activities. Track 2 on R2P is a creative position in which interns will help conduct 
interviews on the prospects of R2P and help produce the Centre’s podcast series. Applicants to 
this track should have experience with recording software and production. Interns in either track 
will help regularly update the Centre’s website, including the E-Youth Library and help conduct 
the Centre’s outreach activities.   
  
For each track, applicants must submit a CV, writing sample, personal statement on their interest 
in preventing atrocities and promoting human rights, and a one-page discussion of their 
experience conducting research (for Track 1), or using recording and production software, as well 
as web-design (Track2) . Submit all materials as one document 
to gyorgy.tatar@budapestcentre.eu by September 30.  
  
The interviews will take place via Zoom between October 11 -14. The internship is planned to 
start November 1 and will last a minimum of three months. The line manager will be Gary Uzonyi, 
senior research fellow of the Budapest Centre.  
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